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 We Are Wranglers and We Are Awesome! 
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 November 30, 2018 

 
Did you know…  

requests for boundary variances are accepted 
online between December 1 and February 15?  
Information about the process can be found at 
this website:  www.davis.k12.ut.us/parents-
family/boundary-variances 
 
the district offers used computers for free to 
any student in need?  The required form can be 
found at:  https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/parents-
family/parent-resources   Look for the 
“Computer for Kids” link.  Please complete the 
form and return it to the main office, then Mr. 
Hughes will sign and submit it for you. 

SUMMARY OF FINAL 2017-18  
SAGE DATA RELEASED BY USBE 

 
 

ENGLISH LANGAGE ARTS:  Third-sixth grade students 
at Reading Elementary outperformed their peers across 
Davis District by 6.7% and across the state by 12.3%! 
 
MATH:  Third-sixth grade students at Reading 
Elementary outperformed their peers across Davis 
District by 11.2% and across the state by 18%! 
 
SCIENCE:  Fourth-sixth grade students at Reading 
Elementary outperformed their peers across Davis 
District by 8.3% and across the state by 14.6%! 
 
WOWZA!  Way to go Wranglers, teacher and parents!! 

  

 
 
 
   
    

   
           

           
   
 
    
  
  
  

THREE THINGS TO KNOW ABOUT… 
Mrs. Doria – loves sports and lists the Utah Jazz, Chicago Cubs and Green Bay Packers as her favorite teams, is 

married with 4 children and 12 grandchildren, loves children especially the students in Mrs. Crookston’s K-3 class 

Mrs. Smith – has three sons and one daughter, was an NBA cheerleader and dancer for the LA Clippers, favorite 

hobbies include playing the guitar, doing yoga, skiing or pretty much any sports activity 

Mrs. Morgan – loves travelling especially to Cozumel, is a certified scuba diver, wants to publish children’s books 
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 EARLY-OUT SCHEDULE ~ Thursday, December 20 
NO SCHOOL ~ Friday, December 21 through Tuesday, January 1 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

TUESDAY, DEC 4 
- Birthday Table for 

December 
WEDNESDAY, DEC 5 

- STEM Olympiad practice 
for math events at 8am 

- PTA Board Meeting at 
9am in the Faculty Room 

- LWTM of Farmington 
FRIDAY, DEC 7 

- Early-out schedule 
TUESDAY, DEC 11 

- LWTM of Centerville 
WEDNESDAY, DEC 12 

- STEM Olympiad practice 
for science events at 8am 

- Optional assembly – CJH 
Madrigals at 10am 

- Mary Poppins, Jr. 
auditions begin today 
after school 

THURSDAY, DEC 13 
- Mary Poppins, Jr. tryouts 

continue after school 
FRIDAY, DEC 14 

- Early-out schedule 
- Final auditions for Mary 

Poppins, Jr. after school 
MONDAY, DEC 17 

- Parts for Mary Poppins, 
Jr. will be announced 

 TUESDAY, DEC 18 
- 6th grade field trip to 

Capitol Theatre 
- Parent meeting for school 

play participants 6:30pm 
WEDNESDAY, DEC 19 

- STEM Olympiad practice 
for math events at 8am 

- Meeting for all play cast 
members at 3:30pm 

THURSDAY, DEC 20 
- Early-out schedule 
- Holiday Singalong at 

9:15am 
- Cast meeting for all Mary 

Poppins, Jr. cast members 
at 1:30pm 

~~~~~~WINTER BREAK~~~~~ 
School is not in session FRIDAY, 

DECEMBER 21 to TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 1.  School resumes on 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 2. 

 
WEDNESDAY, JAN 2 

- PTA Board Meeting 9am 
in the faculty room 

FRIDAY, JAN 4 
- Early-out schedule 

TUESDAY, JAN 8 
- Birthday lunch for January 

  
 
 
 
 
 

SHOUT-OUTS 

 
We’d like to thank our Speech 
Language Pathologist, Tiara 

(Sward) Tagud, for organizing a 
successful hearing screening 

yesterday and for all she’s done for 
the students and faculty at 

Reading during the past three 
years.  She has accepted another 
job opportunity and will not be 

returning after Winter Break.  We 
will miss her!!  Congratulations to 
Mrs. T and her husband who are 

expecting a baby next year. 
 

Thanks to all those who have 
donated to our Warming Tree, and 

to the Service Council for 
organizing it this year.  We have 
already collected enough gloves 
and hats to fill the tree once (and 

make it lean a little) but needy 
children across Davis County can 
always use more.  Donations will 

be accepted through December 19. 

The best place to find up-to-date information is always our school website.  Go to this page and click “Full 
Calendar” to see the events for an entire month:  https://reading.davis.k12.ut.us/  

“Why worry?  If you’ve done the very best you can, worrying 
won’t make it any better.” ~ Walt Disney 

     

 

Website:   

 

Phone Number: 

 

360 West 2025 North 

https://reading.davis.k12.ut.us 801-402-1750 Centerville, UT 84014 
 


